
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of June 15, 2020

Then Jesus went about all the cities and villages, teaching in their synagogues, 

and proclaiming the good news of the kingdom, and curing every disease and 

every sickness. Matthew 9:35 (NRSV)

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (6/16)  
11:30am   Women’s Bible Study  
                   On ZOOM 
  6:00pm   Praise Team Practice  

SUNDAY (6/21) 
	 9:30am	 Worship At Federated 
11:00am    Worship At Federated  
HAPPY FATHER’S DAY!

Last week — In review
June 14, 2020: We worshiped online! Emily Nuss was our Lay Reader. Pastor Doug 
delivered the message titled Entourage Energy with the text from Matthew 9:35-10:8. To 
watch this service, please visit our website at www.federatedff.org      

This week — Looking ahead
Worship At Church: On Sunday, June 21, 2020 we will worship at The Federated 
Church building again! We will hold two services: one at 9:30 am and one at 11:00 am. 
Each service will be an identical 30 minute service. For more information about these 
services, please read the brochure you received in the mail last week. We are excited 
to worship together in the sanctuary again! Online worship will also continue to be 
available on our FF Federated YouTube channel. 

Camp In A Bag: With all of the restrictions and challenges before us this summer, we 
are developing a new approach to Vacation Bible School for Summer 2020: Camp-in-
a-Bag! Camp-in-a-Bag is literally a bag with contents guiding families through Bible 
stories, crafts, music, and outdoor activities of VBS while at home on a schedule that 
works for them. Our theme is “Hope Rises” and will focus on God’s care for us through 
challenges. This opportunity is for kids going into K-6th grade. 
We will distribute bags after worship services on Sunday, June 21st. We will also 
distribute bags June 22nd–25th from 10am-2pm. If you are unable to pick up a bag 
during those times, please contact the church office for additional times. There are a 
total of 70 available bags. Please RSVP with the church at (218)739-3227 or at  
church@federatedff.org before picking up your VBS bag. Thank you!

Ice Cream Social-Distancing: Join the fellowship committee for ice cream outside the 
church on June 28th after worship! 

The Fergus Food Shelf is looking for volunteers! Safe protocols are in place. If you 
would like to help, please contact Kim Embretson at (218)770-4885.

Prayer requests
 
In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember:  
The family of Brian Jensen on his passing.

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.

224 North Union Avenue, Fergus Falls, MN www.federatedff.org


